
 
 
Dear Faculty, Staff, and Students, 
 
NSU is aware of the challenges facing the student population and is committed to implementing 
mental health prevention efforts throughout the university. The NSU Office of Suicide & Violence  
Prevention provides in-person trainings for students, faculty, and staff to educate the university on 
suicide and violence prevention and create a university-wide safety net.  In addition to suicide pre-
vention, we provide presentations on stress management, test taking skills, relaxation techniques, 
or other topics relevant to the audience. 
 
Though we have been successful in reaching many NSU students, faculty, and staff, we have yet to 
reach many. Our goal is to provide trainings for each department and organization on an annual 
basis. The presentations can be requested by any group at NSU.  This includes student groups, 
classes, and departments.  We ask that you please request a training  presentation for your group 
via our website: http://www.nova.edu/suicideprevention/presentation_requests.html 
Take advantage of this valuable opportunity by making your request today! 
 
Please also peruse the many resources we have available specific to students, campus  
professionals, and parents on our website: http://www.nova.edu/suicideprevention  
 
We look forward to hearing from you! 
 
Sincerely, 
 
The Office of Suicide and Violence Prevention 
Nova Southeastern University 
Email: SVP@nova.edu 
Office: 954-262-5852 
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